
JUNIOR CHORUS ROCK THE MUSICAL
A group of 30 wonderful students in Years 5 and 6 at the College were involved in the
production of “The Leader of The Pack.”

These students rehearsed weekly, on Saturdays and during the holidays to take part in
this excellent production. As visitors to the College are now aware, our College musicals are a
wonderful event to take part in and parents and students should be proud of the work that went
into it.
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We thank Trudi Pallone, one of our College parents and experienced choreographer, for
rehearsing and organising this group. Thank you Trudi!

Nicholas Lane
Creative Arts Coordinator 
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